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We would like to open Lodge on Fridays, to play bocce, other games, and socialize, this summer. This 

includes playing Bocce in our fun league, and or others games such as dominos or cards.

There will be a one time fee of $15.00 each to play in bocce league. We had such good times in the past 

doing this and would like to continue the tradition. 

At least half of the Friday night income will be donated to a charity named by the bocce league champion.

We will begin Bocce league play on July 8, Sign up sheets will be at the June meeting. Teams will be 2, 3, or 

4 players. We would like to know who would be interested in playing in the league so we can announce the 

teams and schedule at the July 5th Lodge meeting. Most of all please note: 

This is a fun league, and all members are welcome to play. 

The fun goes on after the bocce or instead of bocce. If you are playing bocce, this is included. If you are not 

playing bocce, you are welcome to play any other games you want too. FYI The Lodge has a few dominos 

sets available and a corn hole game. (If we need more sets or supplies, we will look into that) We can play 

cards too. We’ll also be offering instructions to those who would like to learn how to play certain card games, 

like Setback or Pinocle. This is an opportunity to learn. If this is something that you want to do please speak 

to Lenny.  

Friday nights will usually involve getting dinner or some food. When we do everyone pays for their own or if 

it’s a group thing everyone pays their share to participate. We would like everyone to stay at lodge after 

bocce. If you’re interested in participating in any or all of the Friday evening activities Please call, text or 

email Lenny 203-507-6509, or email Lric56@yahoo.com or please call or text Sally Gill 203-645-8177 email: 

Sgill247@aol.com

This is an opportunity for every member to participate! We want you too participate, To do so is up to you. So 

come and have fun!

FRIDAY Night Fun Activities Bocce

Lodge Car Show
Saturday, August 6, 2022, at St Therese Church in 
North Haven. There is a rain date set for August 
13, 2022.
Volunteers needed please contact Mark DeFranco 
@ 203-213-5378, or John Giorgio @ 203-430-
6549. 
Contact Gale Iannone 203-239-0454 for Sponsor 
information
Visit lodge website for more information and car 
registration, and sponsor forms. We can also 
email or you can request we mail you any of the 
forms.  All forms available at lodge meetings as 
well.

How to contact us

Lenny Ricciardelli, President:   203-507-6509
Susan Velleca, Vice President: 203-239-2999
Donna Casciello, 203-239-0285
Regina Najarian, Financial Secy. 203-376-8524
Mark DeFranco, Treasurer:         203-213-5378
Denise Krause, Immediate Past President: 
203-710-7397
Marianne Ciarleglio,                    203-239-2868
SueAnn Mentone, Guard:           203-710-4186       
Frank Mentone                              203-410-4254 
Sharon Ricciardelli                           203-234-0215 

mailto:Lric56@yahoo.com
mailto:Sgill247@aol.com


Lodge Horse Races

Sat, June 4, 6pm at St. Frances Cabrini 

Dinner and Admission 

Stuffed Shells, Chicken, Vegetable, Salad  -

BYOB

Members $20.00 Non-members $25.00

• Paint Night: June 10, need 10 people in order to run the class.  $35 

for a 16x20 painting.  Let SueAnn know if interested.

• 50s Dance: will be in September, Charlene will discuss at June 

meeting.

• Whist: Tentative date: October 29, We need a volunteer to run this 

event.

• Italian Heritage Month - October 7 - October 15 in church hall, 

around 100 culture displays all ready to go. Any Members who would 

like to do a Demonstration or Talk please see Lenny. I’m working on 

other forms of entertainment and trying to keep most of the events 

happening very inexpensive and some Free for members.

• Fashion Show: Regina – October 16, Contact Regina for 

information

• Distinguished Citizen Dinner: November 13 at Cascade in 

Hamden, Honoring Bernie and Lisa Gagliardi and Richard Branigan. 

Contact Gail Norup or Sue Velleca for more information



We had a really fun night and a nice dinner at our Rat Pack night. 
Thank you to SueAnn Mentone and her committee for making it 
happen. 

Joya sings along 

Mark getting ready to help



Community Outreach committee, making crafts that 
were delivered to the Veterans Hospital. The Committee 
will be collecting toys for their Christmas in July project.

Pictured are:
Denise Krause – Chairperson
Judy Feather, Georgianna Hull, 
Donna Casciello, Angela Vitti, and 
Sharon Ricciardelli




